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Anya Grahn

From: kelleraf <kelleraf4106@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2018 10:18 PM
To: Anya Grahn
Subject: Kimball Arts Center Private Events Facility

Dear Ms. Grahn, 
  
We are writing to communicate our deep concerns regarding the Kimball Arts Private Events Facility.  We fear 
that the amplified outdoor music from the second floor outdoor deck will interfere with the quiet enjoyment of 
our home.   
  
We live on Norfolk Avenue close to 8th street and have been there for 15 years.  When the Silly Market was 
first started several years ago, the amplified outdoor music was a big change from the usual quiet atmosphere 
in our neighborhood.  And yet the Silly is held only in the summer months and only one day a 
week.  Furthermore it is over at 5:00PM.   
  
What is being proposed for this Kimball Arts Private Facility are potential daily and evening social events with 
amplified outdoor music.  The music will be further amplified as it rises from this open space rooftop creating 
significant noise pollution potentially on a daily basis that will continue well into the evening to the detriment of 
Old Town residents.   
 
We are requesting that the city planning commission disallow the second floor outdoor deck to be used for 
amplified musical or other noisy events. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Annette and Fred Keller 
 


